@ INDIAN SCHOOL AL BURAIMI

CIRCULAR

Dear Parent, PC-16/2022-23
Greetings of the Day! 07/09/°22
Kindly be informed that,

School will remain closed on Thursday 8" September 2022 on account of Onam.
Special classes for classes IX & X are suspended on 10" September 2022.
Cycle test scheduled on Saturday is rescheduled to Monday 12 September.

President, members of the S.M.C, staff and students of INDIAN SCHOOL AL BURAIMI wish
you a very Happy Onam.

With warm regards

D Somlble Kmare .

Principal.


https://digital-camscanner.onelink.me/P3GL/g26ffx3k

